
Comments:

Jennifer J. Johnson
Secretary, Board of Governors of the Federal  Reserve System
20th Street and Constitution Avenue,  NW
Washington, DC 20551
 
RE:  Docket No. R-1350
 
 
Ms. Johnson,
 
    As a Director of the Great Lakes  Bankers Bank, Gahanna, Ohio, a bankers 
bank serving Ohio and Michigan, I am  strongly in favor or amending Regulation 
D Reserve Requirements of Depository  Institutions, to authorize the 
establishment of limited-purpose accounts at  federal Reserve Banks for the 
maintenance of excess balances of eligible  institutions.
 
Very truly yours,
 
Lawrence Schimmoeller
Director

Larry Schimmoeller

Subject:
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Reserve Requirements


